

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Infill Lane Paving Requirements

Recommendation of the Committee

That until such time that the City has developed a formal comprehensive policy around infill, that the current requirement for paving be discontinued.

History

At the November 6, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department dated November 6, 2017 was considered.

During consideration of this matter, your Committee also resolved that the Administration have the opportunity to present options should a large project be brought forward for consideration to the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation.

Attachment

November 6, 2017 Report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department